
Mrs K Shaw - Curriculum Committee 

My name is Katherine Shaw, and I have been a governor at Padnell Junior School 
for the past 4 years. Initially I joined as a parent, my youngest son having attended 
the school, but I have recently become co-opted. I am the chair of the Curriculum 
and Standards committee and the governor responsible for inclusion. I am currently 
a student teacher, training in primary teaching and will qualify in July 2024. I have a 
particular interest in inclusive practice, and this informs my approach to both 
governance and teaching. Being a governor is one of the most worthwhile things I 
do, and extremely interesting! When not entirely caught up in the world of education, 
I enjoy reading, walking my dog and baking.  

 


